
facebook.com/TerenureNursingHome    ·    www.gracehealthcare.ie

The Circus - Artwork

JuLY
August

stories from

and

Our 'Artists in Residence' created some lovely artwork this week. The theme was 'The Circus' and our 
Residents got to work with gusto - until the chatting and laughing started but they completed their artwork 
and it is now displayed in here in Terenure Nursing Home for everyone to enjoy. Well done ladies!!

Hula - Hooping
There are many benefits to HULA-HOOPING 
- and that is what our Terenure Nursing 
Home Residents enjoyed as their exercise 
during the week. 

Some of the benefits of hula-hooping include: 
Strengthens Your Heart
Works Out Your Brain
Can help fight Anxiety & Depression 
Is just great fun and our Residents had such a laugh doing it.



Summer BBQ - 2022

A wonderful family a�air. We are still re-living our fabulous Terenure Summer BBQ Party. It was just won-
derful with many lovely and new memories made. The music was provided by the very talented Aishling 
with songs and harp music. Thank you to all the family and friends who joined our Residents for the day. 
And to our own team for pulling out all the stops to ensure an enjoyable and memorable day for all - you 
were just wonderful!!
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For Nursing Homes Week this week the 
theme is ‘Coming Together’. 

Each week in Terenure Nursing Home our 
Knitting Group come together and create 
wonderful knitwear and chat about tech-
niques and patterns.

Nursing Homes Week - 2022



At our Summer BBQ Party we ran a ra�le for a special project for Residents and we received so many items 
it was just wonderful - THANK YOU to all who donated we were overwhelmed by your generosity. We did 
not catch all the winners to get a photo but we did a few:- 
• Our Resident Enda's grandchildren 
• Our resident Bride's son, Terry with his sister

BBQ Party Raffle

Lavender Picking

Our Residents just love to enjoy our fabulous garden while the weather is still nice and warm. This week 
our green fingered Residents who love to garden were reviewing the flowers and plants to make sure they 
were still doing well. They decided to gather some lavender that they will use to make 'lavender bags' for 
their rooms to bring the beautiful smell of lavender indoors. Well done to all involved. 
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Our Terenure Nursing Home Residents 
had a wonderful a�ernoon of ‘baking 
together’ as part of Nursing Homes 
Week 2022. 

It was lovely to cook together and the 
smells were incredible around the 
home. It was also good to reminisce 
about the good old days.

Baking Together
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Ice-cream Gelato Parlour

We had our very own Ice Cream Gelato Parlour in Terenure Nursing Home. Thanks to Teresa, the owner of 
Ice Queen Gelato & Shakes for making it possible, and to Trish for being our very own Ice Cream Queen and 
serving our Residents and their family and friends - it was a very popular spot on a very warm day. 

Heritage Week

To celebrate Heritage Week, we had a special themed Art Class.  Our Terenure Nursing Home Residents 
were given the topic ‘Monks’ and with the help of our guest Artist Tracy created a beautiful photo of a 
number of Monks. Pictured are some of our Artists.
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All Glammed Up

There was great excitement here in Terenure Nursing Home in the run up to our Summer BBQ. Our 
Residents were being pampered so they looked their best for the day. Our Hairdresser was busy with 
haircuts & curls for the ladies and trims and beard shaping for the men. We think they all look wonderful!!

Mass in Terenure Nursing Home

Many of the people who live here in Terenure Nursing Home like to get mass and receive holy communion. 
This week Fr. Philip Bradley kindly came to our nursing home to celebrate mass with our Residents. 

Artistic Creations

We had a great arts session this week with our 'artistic Residents' enjoying creating lovely artwork. The 
session of course included lots of chats and many laughs as the work was compared and critiqued by each 
other. A great way to relax and enjoy an a�ernoon. Well done to all our fabulous artists. 



Enda's 80th Birthday Celebrations

In Terenure Nursing Home we had a wonderful party for Enda's 80th Birthday. His lovely family came in 
and had a fabulous time with a sing-song and cake. Happy 80th Birthday Enda from all of us in Terenure 
Nursing Home.
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This week in Terenure Nursing Home our Residents took the theme of ‘coming together’ with a balloon 
exercise game. It was so much fun and everyone tried to participate as best they could.

Coming Together
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IF YOU KNOW SOMEONE LOOKING FOR NURSING HOME CARE, 
PLEASE ASK THEM TO CONTACT MICHELLE ON 083-4487451

Fun in the Sun

The sun was out, the temperatures were just right, so it was time for our Residents to 'hit the garden' here 
in Terenure Nursing Home. Everybody had a great day sitting in the garden, enjoying cold drinks & 
ice-cream, playing di�erent outdoor games - there was great challenges. We had a lovely visitor join us, 
Boo the dog, who is owned by the daughter of our Resident Lilly, had a great time as Boo got lots of 
attention from our Residents. It was a fabulous day in the sun and thoroughly enjoyed by all. 

A visit from Duke

Our Residents were over the moon when the wonderful 'Duke' the therapy dog came to visit a�er a long 
absence as Duke had been unwell. If cuddles and love will help his recovery he got lots of those from our 
Terenure Nursing Home Residents and Sta�. Thank you to Duke's owner for bringing him in to visit us - 
we really loved seeing him again.


